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POST OAK SAVANNAH GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
Community Outreach 

POSGCD District Offices 
310 East Avenue C 
Milano, TX  76556 

April 24, 2018 – 6:30 p.m. 
 

MINUTES

Committee Members Present 
Becky Goetsch 
Durwood Tucker 
Lee Alford 
Sidney Youngblood 
 
Committee Members Absent 
None 
 
Staff Present 
Gary Westbrook 
Bobby Bazan 
 
Others Present  Entity 
Barbara Boulware  The Knight Law Firm, LLP 
Barney Knight   The Knight Law Firm, LLP 
Blair Parker   San Antonio Water Systems 
Pat Riley   Blue Water Systems 
Nathan Ausley  Landowner 
Mike Conner   Landowner 
Liz Ferry   R.W. Harden & Associates 
Judith McGeary  Landowner 
Jevon Harding   Intera 
Gabbo Goetsch  Landowner 
Amy Jurica Hinnant  Burleson County Landowner 
Melanie Reed   Landowner – Cameron 
Andy Hovorak   Landowner  

 
 
OUTREACH MEETING 
 

1. Pledge of Allegiance 
Chair Sidney Youngblood asked GM Gary Westbrook to lead the meeting in the pledges to the flags 
of the United States and Texas, and he did so. 

 
2. Invocation 

Chair Sidney Youngblood led the invocation. 
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3. Call to order 
Chair Sidney Youngblood called the meeting to order at 6:36 pm 

 
4. Presentation and discussion of questions and responsive information 

regarding: Applicable state law to the District, 
The District's Management Plan, 
The District's Rules, especially but not limited to Rules 4.1(7), 7.5.3, 14.2.4, 14.4.1 and 
16, and The operations and functions of the District. 
Chair Sidney Youngblood invited all in the room to introduce themselves. Chair Sidney Youngblood 
then asked GM Westbrook to proceed with questions submitted to the committee for discussion. A 
presentation were displayed outlining questions received from Judith McGeary concerning the 
District’s Rules 4.1(7), 7.5.3, 14.2.4, 14.4.1 and 16. After discussion it was agreed Ms. McGeary 
would submit recommendations to the Rules committee for considerations.  
 
Next, questions from Mike Connor were displayed, and discussion ensued concerning the 
management of POSGCD. Again, after discussion it was agreed the Rules committee could consider 
any recommendations presented by citizens of the District. 
 
Andy Hovarak requested the District consider recent impacts to the Carrizo aquifer in the Caldwell 
area, and asked what resources the District might provide to well owners suffering such impacts. 
Qualifications for eligibility in the Groundwater Well Assistance Program were discussed. 
 
Chair Youngblood thanked all for their attendance and stated he hoped to continue this process at the 
next meeting later in the year.  
 

            17. Adjourn Board Meeting                                    
                  The meeting adjourned at 8:49 p.m. 
 

 
 

THE ABOVE MINUTES OF THE COMMUNITY OUTREACH MEETING OF THE POST OAK SAVANNAH GROUNDWATER 
CONSERVATION DISTRICT HELD ON APRIL 24, 2018 WERE APPROVED AND ADOPTED BY THAT BOARD ON 
_____________________. 
 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Sidney Youngblood, President 
 
 
 
Attest: 
 
_____________________________ 
Tommy Tietjen, Secretary/Treasurer                                                             Date______________________ 
 
 
 


